
 
 
The Michigan HCUP State Ambulatory Surgery Databases (SASD) for 2008 dated 
December 17, 2010 does not contain the data element HOSPID, HCUP hospital 
identification number.  HOSPID is used to group hospital records, but cannot be used to 
identify the facility.  A corrected version of the 2008 Michigan SASD was created in 
September 2012 and is now available. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused your organization. If you had 
previously purchased the 2008 Michigan SASD and would like a complimentary copy of 
the updated file, please contact the HCUP Central Distributor (866-556-4287 toll-free or 
HCUPDistributor@AHRQ.gov).  
 
Sincerely,  
The HCUP Central Distributor Team 
 
 


